
Our Motto:
Having fun doing good in the community!

Our Mission:
Southside is home to the rowdiest Rotarians in Tulsa. We impact communities locally and
around the world, provide leadership within our district, and mentor the next generation of
Rotarians.

Rotary International Vision Statement 2020:
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change �
across the globe, in our communities, and in ourselves

Events

Club Level:

TAILGATE @ TU!
TU vs NAVY game
Oct 29th

MSNI Service Day
Union Interact Club
October 30th
8AM to Noon

Scotch and Cigars!
November 6th

District Level:

Virtual Happy Hour with
DG Kevin
November 4th
5:30 PM

Putt Putt for Polio
Broken Arrow Club
October 22nd
3P to 6:30P
All Star Sports Complex
61st and Hwy 169

RAD is back!
Pumpkin Patch!
October 26th
6PM

World Polio Day
October 24th

Club Leaders

Jon H Heaps
President

Jack H. Wills III
President-Elect

Kathryn Diane Boyer
Secretary

David Cobb
iPast President

Scott Gaffen
Public Relations Chair

This Week's Meeting is IN PERSON
Join us

at

Ti Amo's

in the
Large Meeting Room

Thursday at 11:45 AM

Program: Jeremy Nichols

Jeremy was born in Muskogee in 1988 in a low income household. My parents divorced ten years later
and after 4 years in Locust Grove with my father I moved to Tulsa to live with my mother. I began
using drugs and alcohol at the age of 12 and spent the next 18 years in active addiction. At 30 I was
graced with a moment of clarity and my recovery began.

Through a combinatination of programs for homeless people, hard work, a 12 step program, a sponsor,
and a relationship with Jesus I've been clean since August 27th of 2018. Today I'm of service to the 12
step fellowship, an active member of the Bixby Rotary Club, and work as a salesman at Donohue
Commercial Service.

ROD: Jon H. Heaps
Jon grew up in a small farm community in Southern Iowa. His Father was a Highway Patrolman and his
Mother worked for the local Telephone company. He worked 33 years in the telecommunications
industry. In those years he worked for Western Electric, AT&T and Northwestern Bell before retiring
from Qwest Communications.

He moved to Owasso 21 years ago when his wife of over 33 years accepted a management position in
Tulsa. Together they raised one daughter, KyLee. Jon has two daughters from a previous marriage, Lori
Rossman in North Platte, NE and Brandi Heaps in Kansas City, MO.

He has four grandchildren:

Tyrell Rossman in College at Nebraska
Teagan Rossman in College at University of Nebraska in Omaha
Montana England employed as a Dental Assistant in Kansas City, MO
Kooper Jon Addington 2.5 years of age

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800196553
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063538
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800490238
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800242109
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800429447


Daniel C. Stinnett
Treasurer

Laura Tapp
Bulletin Editor

Brett J. Brough
Interact Club Sponsor

Catherine Bryant
Interact Club Sponsor

Scott Burmeister
Youth Services Chair

Gwendolyn A Williams
Assistant Governor

Birthdays

Norene Heaps
October 23rd
Laura Tapp
November 5th
Gerald L Ramey
November 9th
Katherine Sullivan
November 9th
Jon H Heaps
November 10th

Years of Service

Mehdi Khezri
08-23-2007
15 Years
Daniel C. Stinnett
08-17-2014
8 Years
Parker Ray Smith
08-09-2018
4 Years
Dena Brickey
08-12-2021
1 Year
Katherine Sullivan
08-12-2021
1 Year

He has been employed in sales by Donohue Commercial Service for the last 17 years.

He has been a South Side Rotarian for 10 years and a Hawkeye Fan for life.

He enjoys golf with his friends and his wife. He also enjoys spending time with family and traveling with
Norene.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
NOTE: Please review the ROD list at the bottom of the Bulletin to see when

you are scheduled and start thinking about who you want to invite as speaker!

Laura needs YOUR biography, the SPEAKERS biography, and the SPEAKERS photo TWO WEEKS before
you are ROD!

She will sic David Hughes on you if you do not!!
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CLUB NEWS
DUES ARE DUE!

If you have not yet paid your dues, please get those checks sent in!

ROTARY CITATION
A HUGE Thank You to everyone who helped Southside reach our goals last year, despite an

unprecedented challenge of a global Pandemic!

And congratulations to Immediate Past President David Cobb!

Our Southside Interactors!

MSNI Service day with Union Interact!
Saturday, October 30th

8AM to Noon
1123 S Erie Ave, Tulsa, OK 74112 - BACK BUILDING!

Click HERE to signup!
There is room for 5 Rotarians, and there will be up to 15 students

ROTARY FOUNDATION CORNER
POLIO PLUS

WORLD POLIO DAY OCTOBER 24th
Since 1988, Rotary and our partners have immunized nearly 3 billion children against polio.

As of June 2020, Rotary had committed more than $2.1 billion to global polio eradication, seeking
to eliminate the wild poliovirus in the last two countries where it remains endemic and to ensure that it

does not return elsewhere.

In 2019-20, program awards, including PolioPlus Partners grants, totaled $151.8 million.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800438996
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800782380
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063544
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800626776
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800674496
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800759154
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094CAAAE2DA3FB6-medical6


CUT THE ACE!

Ladies and Gentlemen,

You may want to put in a few dollars this week because our total up for grabs
is now $1,195!

DISTRICT NEWS
Want to have some fun while raising money to fight Polio?

Join our friends in the Broken Arrow club as they host

Putt Putt for Polio!
October 22nd, 2021

3PM to 6:30PM



#RAD is Back!

Later this month we will be having a social out at one of the local Pumpkin Patches!
This will be an all ages, family friendly event, so bring your entire crew for a fun Fall celebration!

Tuesday, October 26th
Pumpkin Town Farms

6060 S Garnett Rd, Tulsa, OK 74146

Meet @ 5:50pm
Fun starts @ 6PM!

Check out the Facebook page for more details!

Rotary Spotlight: American Wheelchair Mission
by Noel Morris

The Rotary District 6110 wheelchair project is alive and well. For the past 18 years, the Springdale
Rotary Club has partnered with other clubs and the District to purchase and deliver wheelchairs around
the world to those that need one but cannot afford one.
Since we started this project, we have been able to purchase over 10,000 wheelchairs to provide
mobility to those in need.

Here's a great 5 minute video of our District at work in Cancun - give it a look: Wheelchair video You
can also use this with your club.

There are a lot of things that we take for granted, such as pre-natal care, and technological
advancements, that are not as common elsewhere in the world. The results are birth defects, and
disabilities among children and adults. We have been able to make distribution trips to over 20 locations
in Mexico, and Central America, to personally see the miracle of mobility in action.

We are currently in the process of planning a trip to Mexico City in the spring of 2022 and any Rotarian
is invited to go. You can get more info at our booth during District Conference September 18 in Eureka
Springs.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nv0-JX0ygUg


Just as a reminder, you can have a profound impact and change a life and the lives of those around the
recipient for $150. These can be purchased by individual Rotarians or your club.
If you, or your club wants to give the gift of mobility, contact Noel Morris via email: Noel Morris email
or call him at: 479-841-7340

The next trip will be March 10th - 14th, 2022 to Mexico City!

mailto:cnmorris@walton.uark.edu?subject=Wheelchair%20Project


The Official Southside
Social Calendar for the Year
October 29th - Tailgate @ TU! Come out for a classic tailgate party followed by a
Golden Hurricanes football game - TU vs NAVY! Tickets will be $10 per person.

November 6th - Scotch and Cigars! It's back! Mercedes has graciously offered the
use of her home to celebrate this Southside Tradition. Mark your calendars and invite
some guests!

December 11th - Open House Holiday Party! Mercedes is opening her house to us
again! This is a pot-luck style event, so bring your favorite dish to share amongst
friends.

January (TBD) - Social Hour!

February 13th - A Valentine's Superbowl Potluck - Come out to Jon and
Norene's for a fun afternoon of Football! There will be custom bouquets and chocolates
available for sale for all the gents out there who totally forgot that their significant



others will be expecting some form of romantic gesture the following day (why yes, it
*is* like we know you so well!).

March (TBD) - Social Happy Hour!

April (TBD) - Tulsa Botanical Garden! Join us for an evening out at the Botanical
Gardens! Take a stoll, enjoy the sights, and have a blast! Further details coming soon :)

June 4th - CHANGE OF HORSES! Giddy up 'n grab your pardner, we are having a
hoedown! Country music, BBQ, and switching up our Presidents! Come in your favorite
Western hat and boots combo!

MORE DATES PENDING! Finalized dates will be posted here as they are confirmed!

MEMBERSHIP and TEAMS
Co-Chairs Larry and Parker have a plan for meeting incoming RI President Shekhar Mehta's year-long
goal of "Each one, bring one" to increase Rotary's membership.

The first step in gaining membership is really retaining membership.
To that effect, they have established eight teams to help foster greater connection and support





The second step is showing our club off.
Every Southsider is encouraged to bring one guest this upcoming year. If you aren't sure where to
start, they have provided a Classifications list, showing some of the neat careers that might make
Southside Tulsa an even more dynamic group.





Reach Out to the Members We Miss:
They love hearing from you!

Call Jerry Ramey! 918-855-7188
Call Ray Orf! 918-344-1685

Potential New Members
Any objection to the proposal stating the reasons must be sent to the President of the Club within seven
(7) days following publication.

Please turn in your proposals for membership to Secretary Kathy Boyer.

tel:918-855-7188
tel:918-344-1685


_________________________________________________________________________________

One new member has been proposed.
The board has approved this proposal for publishing.

Michael Skates: Michael is an Active member with the Broken Arrow Rotary Club. A Civil Engineer by
trade, he works for the City of Tulsa in Development Services. He is a Paul Harris Fellow and a TRF
Sustaining Member. He was President of the Broken Arrow Club from 2017-2018.

Upcoming RODs

If you are the ROD, you need to:

1) Send YOUR BIO and YOUR SPEAKER'S BIO WITH PHOTOS to Laura at
lauraktapp@gmail.com THE FRIDAY TWO WEEKS BEFORE you are ROD. If you do not have
it turned in on the Monday of by 10am, John Haley has volunteered to write a bio for you,
or you will not have a bio attached to your name.

2) Select someone to do the pledge and the prayer. Please let President Jon know who
you've chosen in advance of the meeting.

Date ROD Program Speaker
14-Oct Club Program World Polio Day: History of Rotary and Polio Laura & Brett
21-Oct Jon Heaps How Rotary Inspires Jeremy Nichols
28-Oct Jack Carney
4-Nov Russ Robinson Sean Kouplen
11-Nov Don den Daas The Rotary Foundation Ed Hardesty
18-Nov David Hughes
25-Nov No Meeting! Thanksgiving
2-Dec Larry Boyer
9-Dec Mercedes Abalos
16-Dec Janice Nicklas
23-Dec No Meeting! Have a Very Merry Christmas & Happy Holidays!!
30-Dec Steve Gray
6-Jan Jordan Taylor
13-Jan Steve Haas
20-Jan Jon Heaps

Club Meeting

Tulsa Southside
Meets at TiAmo Restaurant
6024-A South Sheridan Rd.
Tulsa, OK 74135
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM


